
 

 

 

September 2023 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Davison Autumn Prayer Update ‘Ora et Labora’ – Pray and Work 

 

I would like to welcome you all to our Autumn Prayer Letter. We are always happy to receive any prayer 

request from you if you would like us to remember you in our prayers, and I would like to take the 

opportunity to thank you for continuing to include us in your prayers. Our Prayer Group meets in the 

Diner here at Davison every Tuesday morning from 8.15am for prayer. The Group is open to all those 

attending, visiting or working in the school, so please feel free to drop in. 

 

Thank you… 
 

• for those that have received their KS4 results and are off to new destinations  

• For those who have served our school and have now retired or taken up new roles 

elsewhere  

• For the end of terms services and celebrations 

• For the partnership of local schools, churches and charities that serve our community 

• For our new community manager Kirsty Chamberland 

• Staff that are expecting the birth of a child 

 

Please… 
 

• Help us to live out our school vision, so that we can bless others 

• help us to understand and reflect our school values of trust, thankfulness, forgiveness, 

endurance, hope and friendship  

• Help us to be transformed as we explore our collective worship theme ‘The life of Jesus’ 

• Help us to be a worshipping community 

 

Help… 
 

• Those staff that work with students that are disadvantaged  

• New students and staff to feel at home in a new school 

• The leaders of the school to be wise 

• Our school to be a beacon of hope 

 

If you would prefer to receive our Prayer Letter via email in the future, please let me know your email 

address. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Adam Clayton 

Christian Ethos Coordinator 


